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Alaska Medicaid Provider Update 

 

New State Fiscal Year   

June 30, 2023 
 

The new State Fiscal Year begins July 1, 2023 and ends June 30, 2024. With the new fiscal year, the Division of 
Behavioral Health restarts the State Fiscal Year (SFY) service limit calculations for all services effective July 1, 2023. 
 
An example of how this will work: 
 
If an individual has utilized 300 group units of the available 304 group units for Intensive Outpatient (ASAM 2.1) by 
June 30, 2023, starting July 1, 2023, this individual will have a restart of 304 units for Intensive Outpatient group for 
the time frame July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2024. 
 
If you have further questions regarding the restart to service SFY limits, please email mpassunit@alaska.gov 
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